
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/6/2023 3:33:29 AM

First name: Angie

Last name: Grant

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern, 

I am concerned about the negative impact the Stibnite Gold Project will have on our environment. Please

consider the future of animals, fish,  vegetation, air, water and soil when considering this project. It's essential we

protect these vital public lands for future generations to recreate and enjoy nature in a healthy, thriving

environment. 

Thank you!

Angie Grant 


